
 
 
 

2014 RES-423 
 

AWARD OF CONTRACT EXTENSION TO PROVIDE EMPLOYEE GROUP 
DENTAL INSURANCE 

 
 The Department of Administration solicited requests for proposals to 
provide dental insurance coverage for Dane County employees.  The 
Department of Administration received proposals and each proposal was 
objectively rated.  The contract term began on July 1, 2012 and ends April 30, 
2015 with options to renew annually for up to two years. The Department of 
Administration and the Employee-Management Insurance Advisory Committee 
recommend that the contract be extended with Delta Dental of Wisconsin 
Company.  The current benefit level provides a $2,000 annual dental benefit and 
a $2,000 orthodontia lifetime benefit. The contract also includes coverage for 
composite fillings on the same basis as amalgam fillings.   
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that Delta Dental of Wisconsin 
be awarded an extension for two additional years from January 1, 2015 through 
December  31, 2016.   
 
 Delta Dental will provide 2015 and 2016 as follows: 
  

2015:   Single:  $46.74 per month 
  Family: $131.78 per month 
 
 2016:  Not to exceed 8% 
  
 BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED that the Dane County Executive and Dane 
County Clerk are authorized to execute the contract documents.   
       
 

 
 


